
 

 
Date: 04/28/2023 

 

TUV SUD America Inc. 

10 Centennial Drive 

Peabody, MA 01960, USA 

 

 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

 

This letter grants authorization for representatives of Nextivity Incorporated to apply to the FCC for a change 
in identification to obtain their own FCC ID. 

 

This authorization applies to the original application: 

FCC ID: 2A7ABAW12FI 

 

The original test results, technical information and relevant documents continue to be representative and 
applicable to the changed equipment 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Company Officer: Edward Lin   

Title:  VP of Engineer 

Company: Assured Wireless Corporation. 

   


